
 

 

 

Aeromedical Services WA Inquiry - 
Terms of Reference 

Aim 

The Aeromedical Services WA Inquiry was established under part 15 of the Public Health Act 2016. 
The aim of the Inquiry is to review current arrangement for aeromedical transport and make 
recommendation for improving patient outcomes and related governance and coordination 
arrangements. 

Specific Terms of Reference: 

The Inquiry will: 

• establish current knowledge of aeromedical transport arrangements in Western Australia 
(WA), including matters relating to the role of WA Health, governance (including clinical 
governance), workforce, contract management, coordination and tasking of assets, access 
to services, and cost; 

• evaluate interjurisdictional models of aeromedical transport for their suitability to the WA 
context; 

• review and analyse the information obtained and devise an appropriate, efficient and 
effective model for WA; and  

• identify and recommend a program of work to enable the development of an operational 
aeromedical model for WA, with appropriate governance, adequate resourcing, and 
coordinated tasking and communication. 


